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fes, Google's good here Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Malne

111 Commercial St. - Permit #2017-00480 - sign

John Lobb <john.lobb@simonpearce.com> Tue, Apr 18, 2017 at 11:19 AM

To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann. Strange about the phone number. This location is simply a retail store. No other uses. Sorry for the confusion.
We are moving in furniture this week and did not need to do anything to the space.

John

[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=12ff7e0b78&view=pt&msg=15b81a60f94acce0&search=inbox&siml=15b81a60f94acce0
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